BUCKINGHAM PALACE

The Rt. Hon. The Lord Sterling of Plaistow, GCVO., CBE,
The Gloriana Trust.

I much appreciated the kind words you have sent on behalf of the ‘
Gloriana Trust on the occasion of my ninetieth birthday.
I was grateful for your thoughtfulness in writing as you did and, in return,

send you all my warm good wishes.

ELIZABETHR.

April, 2016.



